
22 May 2024 

MEMORANDUM FOR BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

FROM VETERANS AFFAIRS OFFICE 

Due to a change in the number of shipwreck tour tickets purchased, we have an unspent amount of 

$2,500.00 for this project.  The funding for the tickets has been approved and received as part of the 

County Veterans Service Fund Grant from the Michigan Veterans Affairs Agency (MVAA).  The MVAA will 

allow us to request the reallocation of the approved grant funds to fund other projects with the unused 

monies.  The Veteran’s Affairs Office is requesting your approval to submit a change request to the 

MVAA to reallocate a portion of the already approved monies to purchase the following items:    

- 2 Desktop Computers  

- Apparel for VSOs 


